Lindenwood University

Digital Commons@Lindenwood University

The Black Squirrel

Underground/Protest Newsletters

1990

The Black Squirrel Urges Student Protest, ca.1990

Anonymous

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.lindenwood.edu/black_squirrel



Part of the United States History Commons

The Black Squirrel

Urges Student protest

We here at the Black Squirrel believe that the time has come to give Spellman the boot. He has forced many professors to leave this school. He has invaded our privacy with his own set of hypocritical moral codes. He has placed his relatives in positions of power at Lindenwood and given them high salaries, salaries that we the students must pay for. He has tried to dismantle departments in order to turn this school into a business school. He has siphoned our money into his pockets. If you think that Spellman's atrocities against the students and this school could not be any worse, think again! What could he do next year? We have heard that the visitation in the dorms will be eliminated altogether. More of our best professors are leaving because of poor salaries and working conditions. Students will have to continue living in the cockroach pit, AKA the trailers, because a new dorm will not be built. There is a rumor that next year the students rooms will be searched bi-monthly for drugs and alcohol, yet another invasion of our privacy. Before all this and much worse can happen WE MUST GET SPELLMAN OUT!

How can we do this you ask. By holding a protest at this years graduation ceremonies. The media has already been informed of the protest and we will be receiving coverage from channel two and five. We must make this a big turn out to show the board that we want Spellman out. This protest will be effective! If there is one thing that the board hates it is bad publicity. The board and many alumni will be at the ceremony. This is our chance to strike. If we do not act now Spellman will be here another year and things will get worse!

You maybe asking yourself why should I get involved. The reasons are many. The most important is to preserve the integrity of your education. If this school goes under like all of the other schools that Spellman has been at, then our hard work and diplomas won't be worth a dime. We won't be able to get jobs with our diplomas, which we have paid more than \$30,000 for. Living conditions at this school will only get worse. Room and personal searches will become the norm. Face it we all want Spellman out. So we must all ban together on Saturday the twenty second and show the board that we are not kidding! Make signs! Spread the word! But above all grab your friends and

Be at graduation to get rid of Spellman!